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Saint Anne Parish 

 

FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 
MAY 19, 2019 

Pastor:  
Fr. Michael Caridi 
mcaridi@stanneparish.com 
 

Senior Parochial Vicar:  
Fr. Richard Infante 
rinfante@diopitt.org 
 

Permanent Deacons:  
Victor P. DeFazio 
vdefazio@stanneparish.com 
 

Joe Kosko 

racheljoe@hotmail.com 

 

MASS SCHEDULE 
SAINT ANNE CHURCH 

Saturdays: 4:00 p.m. 

Sundays: 8:30 a.m., 11:00 a.m., 6:00 p.m. 

Weekdays: 8:00 a.m. 

Tuesdays: 6:30 p.m. 

SAINT WINIFRED CHURCH 

Saturdays: 4:30 p.m. 

Sundays: 10:00 a.m. 

Mondays, Wednesdays, & Fridays: 8:45 a.m. 
 

OFFICE HOURS 

Sunday: 9:00 a.m.–1:00 p.m. 

Monday, Wednesday: 8:30 a.m.–7:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, Thursday, Friday: 8:30 a.m.–4:30 p.m. 

Saturday: CLOSED 
 

CONFESSION  SCHEDULE 

SAINT ANNE CHURCH 

Tuesdays: 5:15p.m.-6:15p.m. 

Saturdays: Following 8:00 a.m. Mass, 11:00–11:45 a.m. 
 

SAINT WINIFRED CHURCH 

Saturdays: Following the 4:30 p.m. Mass 

mailto:mcaridi@stanneparish.com
mailto:vdefazio@stanneparish.com
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Assurance of Salvation I 
 

Can a person lose or forfeit their salvation? After all, didn’t 

Jesus say in John 10:28 “No one can take my sheep out of my 

hand?” Well, let’s remember a couple of things. First, as 

humans, we all have free will. We can choose to accept or reject 

Jesus each and every day. God does not force Himself on 

anyone. Second, salvation comes through faith in Christ. The 

Catechism of the Catholic Church says this: “Faith is an entirely 

free gift that God makes to man. We can lose this priceless 

gift…” then continues by citing 1 Timothy 1:18-19, “Wage the 

good warfare, holding faith and good conscience. By rejecting 

conscience, certain persons have made shipwreck of their faith.”  
 

The Church teaches that our eternal destiny is determined by the 

state of our soul at the time of our death. Therefore, it is 

imperative that we renew and nurture our faith in Christ Jesus 

each and every day with ongoing conversion. The New 

Testament refers often to the need for perseverance in our faith. 

The Church takes seriously the words of our Savior in Matthew 

24:13, “But the one who preserveres to the end will be saved.”  

 

 

A MINUTE IN THE CHURCH 

OFFICE HOURS 

VOLUNTEER CLEARANCES 

 

 

eGiving with Faith Direct 
 

Many of you are aware and take advantage of the convenience of 

electronic giving to our parish and we are grateful for that. We 

believe it is time to upgrade to a more streamlined online 

provider for our eGiving needs through Faith Direct. For those of 

you who have yet to join use in giving online, I strongly 

encourage you to do so. Here’s why: 

  

Faith Direct enables parishioners to make your Church 

contributions through either direct debit from your checking/

savings account or through your credit/debit card. No more 

writing checks or searching for envelopes on the way out the 

door. Now you can apply the convenience of direct debit to your 

parish offerings in much the same way as you may now use it to 

make your mortgage, car, or tuition payments.  

  

Faith Direct also offers you personalized offertory cards to 

replace your envelopes for the collection basket.  

  

Please join me in enrolling by responding to the mailing you have 

received or visit faith.direct/PA961 to enroll securely online.  

  

If you have any questions or need assistance enrolling in Faith 

Direct, please contact Jim Hanna at the Parish Office. If you 

have been enrolled in Our Sunday Visitor’s online giving 

program and you need assistance with transitioning your account, 

please contact the OSV help line at 1-800-348-2440 x2173.  

ONLINE GIVING 

Progress continues to be made in our efforts to complete the first 

phase of our organ renovation project. We are now in need of 

$7,000 to start the project. If you are able to assist in funding the 

project please contact Brendan Lowery 

(blowery@stanneparish.com, (412) 531-1964), or donate to the 

project via our online giving portal. Simply select Organ 

Renovation Fund under Gift Information when making your 

donation.  

 

For more information, visit www.stanneparish.com/Music to 

learn about the history of our organ and the renovation project. 

Thank you for your support.  

ORGAN RENOVATION UPDATE 

The Ascension of the Lord is celebrated on May 30th and is a  

Holy Day of Obligation. Masses will be offered: 
 

Wednesday, May 29, 2019 (Vigil) 

4pm at Saint Anne Church 

6pm at Saint Winifred Church (St. Anne 8th Grade Graduation Mass) 
  

Thursday, May 30, 2019 

8am at Saint Anne Church 

8:45am at Saint Winifred Church 

10am at Saint Anne Church  

6:30pm at Saint Anne Church 

7pm at Saint Winifred Church 

THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD 
 

On Saturday, June 29 at 10am, Deacon Brendan Dawson will be 

ordained a Catholic Priest at Saint Paul Cathedral. Brendan 

served his pastoral year at Saint Anne’s and has been a frequent 

visitor since he became a deacon.   
 

A bus has been reserved to transport parishioners from Saint 

Anne to Saint Paul Cathedral and back on June 29. The bus will 

depart from Saint Anne Church at 8:30am and return at 

approximately 1pm. Please reserve your seat in advance with the 

parish office by calling (412) 531-5964 or emailing Rachel at 

rwanovich@stanneparish.com.  

ORDINATION MASS 

The Parish Office will be closed on Monday, May 27th for 

Memorial Day. The office will re-open on Tuesday, May 28th 

with regularly scheduled office hours.  

Our Safe Environment Coordinator will be available for 

assistance with parish volunteer clearances from 9am-1pm in 

the Parish Office on May 19, May 26, and June 2. 

Appointments are encouraged, and walk-ins are welcome. 

Paper forms will also be available in parish office throughout 

the week and on our website at www.stanneparish.com. All 

parish volunteers must be in compliance with safe environment 

regulations in order to volunteer. Please call the parish office 

for more information at (412) 531-5964 or email Cathy 

Jakubowski at cjakubowski@stanneparish.com.  

Taken from... 

By Gus Lloyd. Copies of the books are available 
at www.GusLloyd.com  

mailto:blowery@stanneparish.com
https://www.stanneparish.com/Music
mailto:cjakubowski@stanneparish.com
http://www.guslloyd.com/?fbclid=IwAR3aEuXFOE6aYlw1mjd51QE6-mvW01iFuPdt5vv2Kc4qYlJXN1QXHwS-tbE


Fifth Sunday of Easter 

Saturday, May 25 & Sunday, May 26 

Mass Times 4:00PM 8:30AM  11:00AM  6:00PM 

 S. Freker 

G. Kollar 

B. Kollar 

E. Smith 

O. Sibbet 

T. Beck 

C. Jackovic 

J. Jackovic 

A. Logan 

M. DiSori 

N. DiSori 

 O. Lippert C. Smith R. Pferderhert TBD 

 G. Lippert  

L. Lippert 

B. Manion 

M. Manion 

T. Ranalli 

Deacon Vic 

V. Sniegocki 

T. McVerry 

J. McVerry 

M. Smith 

P. Bond 

J. Collins 

J. Foster 

M. Gray 

J. Kemper 

E. Hartman 

D. Schneider 

  

Parish Mission Statement  

Saint Anne Parish is an inviting and welcoming Catholic community where together we seek to proclaim and live the Gospel by loving 

and serving as Jesus teaches us to do. We are committed to growing our faith through the Sacraments, drawing us closer to Christ. 

MASS INTENTIONS READINGS & REMEMBRANCE 

Sunday, May19, 2019 

5th Sunday of Easter 
 First Reading: Acts of the Apostles 14:21-27 

(54C) 

   Second Reading: Revelation 21:1-5a 

   Gospel: John 13:31-33a, 34-35  

 
 

Sunday Scripture Study 
Thursdays from 8:45am to 10:00am in 

the Convent Upper Room to ponder the 

following Sunday’s Mass readings. For 

more information, please call or email 

Helen Rafferty, (412) 892-9284 or  

rafferty209@comcast.net 

 

 
 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of 

Timothy Zadinski who has died. May 

his soul and all the souls of the faithful 

departed rest in peace. Amen.  

 

Wedding Banns 

II  Michael McGrath & Jennifer Allison 

I Connor Dixon & Meghan Morrison 

Your Offertory Trust 

Offertory Collection: $11,936.50 

Utilities: $131.00 
Totals include Online Giving 

ALTAR SERVERS 

LECTORS 

EUCHARISTIC 
MINISTERS 

Monday, May 20th (St. A) 8:00am Special Intention (Family) 

Monday, May 20th (St. W) 8:45am Donna Liberatore (Jack & Mitzie Lever) 

Tuesday, May 21st (St. A)  
Exposition to follow Mass 

8:00am Special Intention (Family) 

Tuesday, May 21st (St. A) 6:30pm George R. Tallon (Family) 

Wednesday, May 22nd (St. A) 8:00am Special Intention (Family) 

Wednesday, May 22nd (School) 8:30am  

Wednesday, May 22nd (St. W) 8:45am Thelma Lippert (Dan & Sue McGaffin) 

Thursday, May 23rd (St. A) 8:00am Jeff Cheng (The Hendrickson Family) 

Friday, May 24th (St. A) 8:00am Eugene F. Tomasello (Joe & Mollie Cecere) 

Friday, May 24th (St. W) 8:45am Patricia & John Finnerty (Finnerty Family) 

Saturday, May 25th (St. A) 8:00am Kathy Reynolds Thomas (Ruth McCoy) 

Saturday, May 25th (St. A) Vigil Mass 4:00pm Cindy LaRouche (The Sapko Family) 

Saturday, May 25th (St. W) Vigil Mass 4:30pm Lorraine Kriger (St. Winifred Chap-

ter—St. Vincent de Paul Society) 

Sunday, May 26th (St. A) 8:30am Louise Friedman (Children, Grandchil-

dren, & Great-grandchildren) 

Sunday, May 26th (St. W) 10:00am Intention of the St. Winifred Women’s 

Guild Members 

Sunday, May 26th (St. A) 11:00am               Brian Theobald, BR (Mom & Dad( 

Sunday, May 26th (St. A) 6:00pm For the People of Saint Anne and Saint 

Winifred Parishes 
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Saint Anne School News  

Thank you to our 2018-2019 Saint Anne School Partners in Education! 

 

     Platinum Partners:  

 

 

     Silver Partners:      Coffey & Son Tree & Landscaping, Inc.  Bronze Partner: Vincent Cugini Co.  

            Dari Delite– Bridgeville & Wood Stoked Oven 

Invention Convention 
On Tuesday, April 30, 2019, Saint Anne School students in grades 2-8 participated in the inaugural Invention 
Convention held at Seton LaSalle Catholic High School. Over 250 students from six area elementary schools 
participated! This science event encouraged students to apply basic science skills in a creative and productive manner. 
Participants were required to identify a need or solve a problem by following the same steps an inventor would 
follow. Once a need or a problem was identified, students were directed to use problem-solving and creative-thinking 
skills to invent a product or process that would fill the need or overcome the problem. A panel of judges visited each 
student to ask questions and assess each project using several different parameters including presentation skills and 
project appearance. Several Saint Anne School students received individual awards; and Saint Anne School received 
the Most School Spirit Award and the First Place Overall Award. Congratulations to our students and to their hard-
working and dedicated teachers!     
 

Very Important Principal Award 

The principal of Saint Anne School thought she was being called to the school gymnasium 
by her staff to assist with the upcoming talent show. Instead, the Saint Anne School 
students, faculty, and staff were on hand to see Ms. Kathleen Carnicella, Director of the 
Non-Public Schools Program for the Allegheny Intermediate Unit (AIU), present Mrs. 
Stewart with the 2018-2019 Very Important Principal Award.   
 
Representatives from the AIU, and the Pastor of Saint Anne Parish and School, Fr. Michael 
Caridi, were also on hand for the celebration. 
 
Mrs. Trish Trappen and Mrs. Amy Renegar, the AIU representatives assigned to Saint Anne 
School, nominated Mrs. Stewart for the award. The nomination was based on Mrs. 
Stewart’s professionalism, dedication, leadership with her staff, students, and parents, and 
her cooperation with and support of the AIU staff. Ms. Carnicella also noted that, “Mrs. 
Stewart goes above and beyond that which is required of a principal.” 
 
In addition to the award certificate, Mrs. Stewart received flowers, balloons, chocolate covered strawberries, and a 
“Congratulations” banner signed by all the children of the school.  
 
“I am honored to be nominated and selected for the Allegheny County Intermediate Unit Non-Public Principal Award this 
year,” said Mrs. Stewart. “I appreciate the relationship that we have in order to best serve our school children. We are 
blessed to have a team of educators in our building who are as dedicated to our students as the Saint Anne School 
faculty and staff are. I appreciate the opportunity to work with the AIU and I am excited to be selected for this VIP award. 
There are many talented private school administrators, which makes this award even more prestigious to me.” 
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Marian Presentation with Fr. Richard 

Fr. Richard will present “Mary in the Fabric of Faith.” In this 

presentation he will discuss Mary’s place in our Catholic faith 

touching on biblical, liturgical, theological, and devotional 

themes. Please join us Wednesday, May 22, 7:00-8:00pm in the 

Convent Dining Room. No registration, no fee. 

 

Baptism Preparation Class 
Our parish will offer a Pre-Baptism Class for expectant parents 

on Sunday, May 26th from 12pm-1:30pm in the DePalma Room. 

Snacks will be provided and child care is available. This class is 

required by the Diocese; you need only attend this class for your 

first child. God parents are welcome but not required to attend. 

 

Register today for Vacation Bible School! 

Roar - Life is Wild, God is Good!  

At Roar, kids explore God’s goodness and celebrate a ferocious 

faith that powers them through this wild life. VBS for Saint 

Anne-Saint Winifred takes place June 17th - June 21st from  

9am -12pm at the Saint Winifred campus. 

 

VBS is open to any child 4 years old through 5th grade 

(Fall 2019). 6th-12th grade students and adults are 

invited to volunteer. Registration forms can be found in 

the parish office or on the parish website. Contact Amanda at 

ascruggs@stanneparish.com for more information. 

 

Parish History Presentation 
From 1889 to 1896, four priests from the Passionist religious 

order (from Saint Paul’s Monastery on the South Side) forged 

the early development of our parish. Jim Hanna recently 

researched the lives of these four pioneers while writing an 

article for the Catholic Historical Society.  

 

For an interesting look at our early parish history, please join Jim 

in the Convent Dining Room on Thursday, May 30th at 7:30pm 

(following the 6:30pm Mass for Ascension of the Lord). This 30-

minute presentation will include historical photos and fascinating 

biographies of these four priests to whom the parish will always 

be indebted. No registration and no fee.  

 

 

 

Lunches for the Hungry 
Join us on May 21, and the third Tuesday of every month, at 

5:45pm in the Convent Dining Room to make lunches for the 

Red Door. Donations of time, talent, and treasure are always 

welcome. Please contact the parish office with questions at (412) 

531-5964.  
 

Family Promise Thank You 
Thank you to everyone who helped to make last week’s stay in 

our convent a success for our Family Promise guests. We will be 

hosting more families August 11-18, 2019. If you have any 

interest in supporting this cause, please contact Miriam Manion 

at (412) 668-0190.  

 

 

The House of Representatives is set to vote on H.R. 5, the so-

called “Equality” Act the week of May 20. By adding “sexual 

orientation” and “gender identity” to the definition of sex in 

federal law, without providing any religious exemptions, the Act 

presents a serious threat to the freedom of Church ministries, 

such as schools, hospitals, and social services, to carry out their 

work. Make no mistake. The “Equality” Act would shut down 

Catholic institutions. Urge your representative to oppose it today!  

 

Baby Bottle Campaign  
Thank you for your support of the Human Coalition  through the 

Baby Bottle Campaign. Please return all bottles (filled or empty) 

as soon as possible. Thank you, again, for your support.  

 

 
 

It’s time for the Saint Anne Parish Fair, June 10-15. There will 

be rides, games, bingo, and a flea market. Enjoy all of your 

favorite festival foods—including funnel cake and fresh, 

homemade donuts. Featured dinners will be offered Tuesday 

through Friday from 5-7 in the school cafeteria. Try your luck in 

the Chinese Auction and nightly 50/50 raffle. Enter to win a 

2019 Honda CRV with all wheel drive for $1/ticket. A free 

shuttle will transport you from the Saint Anne Church parking lot 

to the festivities at Saint Anne School. Hope to see you there! 
 

Set-Up and Take-Down 
The Fair Committee is looking for help with set-up and take-

down for our annual Parish Fair. Set-up help is needed June 4th-

7th from 6pm-9pm, and June 8th-9th from 9am-4pm. After the 

fair, take-down help is needed on June 16th at 8:30am. Any time 

that you can give will be of help. Please contact Dan Schneider 

to sign up or inquire more at (412) 523-3480.  
 

Flea Market Trailer  
Our annual Parish Fair will be held June 10-15 at Saint Anne 

School. We are looking for donations to our flea market. Please 

bring your unwanted treasures and donations to the Saint Anne 

Church parking lot to add your items to our parish trailer. The 

trailer will be open for donations through May 31. Thank you in 

advance for your support.  
 

Volunteers Needed 
The Fair Committee is looking for volunteers to help with fair 

games and booths. Visit  https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/10c0e4bacaa2fa6fe3-saint3 to register for a spot. Questions 

and inquiries can be directed to Anne at (412) 779-5064. All 

volunteers must be compliant with safe environment regulations. 

If you need assistance obtaining your clearances, please contact 

the Parish Office at (412) 531-5964 to get in touch with our Safe 

Environment Coordinator.  

Rosary for Recovery 
Join us on Tuesday, May 21st and the third Tuesday of every 

month, at 5:45pm to pray the Rosary for Recovery at Saint Anne 

Church. Contact our Pastoral Associate, Jim Hanna with 

questions or to inquire about our Substance Addiction Ministry 

(412) 531-5964 x115.   

FAITH FORMATION RESPECT  LIFE 

SUBSTANCE ADDICTION MINISTRY 

PARISH FAIR 

PARISH HISTORY PRESENTATION 

SOCIAL  MINISTRY 

https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/FP_WzP-Q3_ir_4fxqazXiw
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4bacaa2fa6fe3-saint3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4bacaa2fa6fe3-saint3


Fifth Sunday of Easter 

Baptisms: Baptisms are celebrated on the second and fourth Sundays of each month. A Pre-Baptism class is required with 

your first child. Please call the parish office for registration and scheduling. 
 

Communion Calls and Visitation of the Sick: Please call the parish office if you or anyone you know would like to re-

ceive the Sacraments of Anointing, Confession or Eucharist. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration: Eucharistic Adoration is offered every Tuesday after the 8:00am Mass.  
 

Marriage: Weddings are scheduled on Saturdays at 1:30pm. Arrangements must be made with the parish priest at least 

six months in advance and a pre-cana class is required. 
 

Saint Anne Perpetual Novena: Our parish maintains a perpetual Novena in honor of our patroness. Novena Masses in 

honor of Saint Anne are offered every Tuesday at 6:30pm. 

DIOCESAN ABUSE VICTIM ASSISTANCE HOTLINE: 1-888-808-1235 

SACRAMENTAL INFORMATION 

Parish Secretary Rachel Wanovich (412) 531-5964 x111 

rwanovich@stanneparish.com 

Bookkeeper Beth Guzowski (412) 531-5964 x124 

bguzowski@stanneparish.com 

Pastoral Associate Jim Hanna (412) 531-5964 x115 

jhanna@stanneparish.com 

Music Ministry Brendan Lowery (412) 531-1001 

blowery@stanneparish.com 

Social Ministry Jim Hanna (412) 531-5964 x115 

jhanna@stanneparish.com 

Sacristan Mary Weaver (724) 814-2077 

mweaver@stanneparish.com 

PARISH STAFF 

Principal Harmony Stewart (412) 561-7720 

hstewart@saintanneschool.org 

Secretary Kellie Coffey (412) 561-7720 

kcoffey@saintanneschool.org 

Director of  

Advancement 

Yvonne Creehan (412) 561-7720  

ycreehan@saintanneschool.org 

ST. ANNE SCHOOL  

www.saintanneschool.org 

Director of Faith 

Formation  
(Adult & Youth Services) 

Mathew Scruggs (412) 561-0101 x123 

mscruggs@stanneparish.com 

Administrative 

Assistant 

Amanda Scruggs (412) 561-0101 x124 

ascruggs@stanneparish.com 

Faith Formation 

MINISTRIES & ORGANIZATIONS 

 Welcome to Saint Anne Parish! Please consider joining our parish family by 

completing the form below and returning to our parish office: 
  

Name: __________________________________________________________  

          

Phone Number:___________________________________________________ 
  

Email: __________________________________________________________  

Would you like to 

participate in one of the 

ministries listed above? 

_______________ 

_______________ 

Bereavement Kathy Raimondi (412) 344-9690 

Book Club Lynne Aber (412) 833-3578 

Bowling Karen Howe (412) 953-5695 

Catholic Men’s Fellowship John Raimondi (412) 344-9690 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word (412) 561-0101 

Cub Scouts Pack 350 Brynn Hughes (412) 897-2488  

Eucharistic Adoration Mary Weaver (724) 814-2077 

Fair Committee Rudy Richtar rudysmoke@comcast.net 

Family Promise Miriam Manion (412) 668-0190 

Funeral Mass Ministry Mary Arden  

Knights of Columbus Francis C. Hynds (412) 279-0798 

Ladies of Charity Mary Arden  

Legion of Mary Sharon Dare (412) 833-7562 

Lunches for the Hungry Kerry Boehner (412) 334-2018 

Mass Ministry Mary Weaver (724) 814-2077 

Over 50 Singles Group Bette Hackett  bette1963@verizon.net 

Respect Life and 

Loving Hands Ministry 

Kathy & John Raimondi (412) 344-9690 

Joannie Brown (412) 657-7880 

St. Vincent de Paul Society  Parish Office (412) 531-5964 

Substance Addiction Ministry Jim Hanna (412) 531-5964 x115 

Sunday’s Scripture Study Lora Angeletti langeletti@netzero.com 


